
  

 

 

  

Monday, Wednesday and Friday Class 

-This month the children will be sent home a paper 

to help them learn their phone numbers and 

addresses.   Once they know them they will return 

the paper for a prize! We will also continue working 

on the correct way to write letters along with 

rhymes and sounds. 

-We will be starting PALS testing this month. Please 

continue working with your child on the packet sent 

home. We will also be scheduling parent/teacher 

conferences once testing is completed. The 

conferences may be in person or over the phone. 

-Spring/Graduation Pictures will be on Monday 

April 22nd. More info will be coming home soon. 

-Field Trip to Floyd Elementary for lunch is Friday 

April 26th. 

-The Graduation Program will be on Friday May 17th 

at 6:30 in the church sanctuary. 

-Last day of school for this class is Friday May 17th. 

 

Tuesday and Thursday Class 

-Continue working with your child on writing 

their name, holding a pencil and scissors 

correctly. 

-Spring Pictures will be on Tuesday April 23rd. 

More info will be coming home soon. 

-The children have started practicing for their 

promotion program which will be on Tuesday 

May 14th at 6:30 in the church sanctuary. 

-The last day of school for this class will be 

Tuesday May 14th. 

  

Both Classes 

-This month we will be finishing the 

alphabet, learning about spring and 

animal life cycles 

-We will be going outside more since the 

weather is getting better. Please be sure 

their names are written in their 

jackets/sweaters.  

-NO SCHOOL March 29th and April 1st for 

Easter Break!  

Birthdays 

Macklan- April 10th 

Ezra- April 21st 


